December 5, 1986

S.R. Morss
Route 2
Boxford MA 01921

Dear Mr. Morss:

Your letter of November 27 was very interesting. As always its a
pleasure to hear from our listeners, and your location was an
exception.

The time you listed was confirmed per your recording. The power
output for WKZQ-AM ON 1520 KHz is 5,000 watts.

I have enclosed bumber stickers from WKZQ for your enjoyment. Again
many thanks for your letter and interest in our broadcast, and we
hope you continue receiving our programming.

Sincerely,

.,}

(LA d
William Files
Chief Engineer
WF :mbc

Enclosure
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